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Friday 8th march 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
All Children have chosen a Saint to help guide them in their school life.  We want to celebrate the lives of the 
Saints and take guidance from how they lived their lives to make Christ known to all.  
 

All parents are warmly invited to our assembly at 9.05am. 
 

Year 4 have chosen 
St. Joseph, the worker 

 
This special day of celebration is Tuesday 19th March. 

 
On this day children will hold a celebratory day and are welcome to wear their own clothes for the day.  
 
Parents are welcome to send in a small amount of party food for sharing in class during their celebrations in 
the afternoon.  I am sure it will be an enjoyable day for all. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Crutchley  
Class teacher  
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